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Over the past decades, the literature in labor economics has taken advantage of rich data to 

improve our understanding of labor markets. This offers important new insights into 

questions such as the determinants of individual labor supply decisions or the structure of 

labor markets.  

In order to discuss recent developments, we are organizing a workshop on the Future of 

Labor on November 11th and 12th, 2019, at ESMT Berlin. The workshop seeks to bring 

together young researchers working on novel questions related to labor economics. 

We are very happy that Andrea Weber (Central European University) has agreed to attend 

the workshop and give a Keynote address. The workshop is sponsored by the CRC TRR 190 

and the Joachim Herz Foundation. All researchers with an affiliation in Germany are in 

addition warmly invited to apply to the Herz Foundation’s German Prize for Economics 

2020, which will be awarded for research on labor economics. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us directly. 

We look forward to meeting you in Berlin! 

 

The organizers: 

Markus Nagler: markus.nagler@econ.lmu.de 

Jan Nimczik: jan.nimczik@hu-berlin.de  

Katharina Werner:  werner.k@ifo.de  
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